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July 2024 

Information for Results Day 2024 
Dear Year 11 

On Thursday 22nd August 2024 you can collect your GCSE results. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you and celebrating your results with you. 

On the Day - 9.00am – 11.00am all students can collect their results 

Results will be available to collect from the Sports Hall via the main entrance. Parents / Carers are welcome to 
accompany you to collect your results.  Please ensure you bring identification with you to collect your results. 
Students who are not able to collect their results should email exams@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk so 
alternative arrangements can be made. Please note we require written permission from the student for someone 
to collect results on their behalf. 

Please, when you come in to collect your results, return any GCSE textbooks or resources that you have borrowed 
during your GCSEs. This is so important to help the school, as it means we do not have to buy new resources and 
can support students better. 

Review of Marking 
Every year, many students nationally, miss out on a higher grade by only a few marks. Barnwood Park is 
committed to ensuring our students achieve the best grade possible and as such we review your marks against 
the grade boundaries for each subject. If we feel that there is a chance that your grade could go up we may 
approach you on results day to obtain written permission to request a review of marking on your behalf. If we 
recommend a review of marking there would be no cost to you. In all other instances, costs would need to be 
paid up front as per the information overleaf. 

It is important to understand that with any review of marking your mark can go down, up or stay the same. 

Next Steps 
We want to support you in your next steps in education, employment or training, so you are happy and motivated 
in what you are doing. Staff will be available to support and hopefully celebrate with students after collecting 
results, and to be on hand to help you on the day. Should you need any help with 6th Form or College applications 
please email Mrs Rayfield at krayfield@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk or Mr Fuller at sfuller@barnwood-
park.gloucs.sch.uk and they will be happy to help.     

You will, always, be part of the Barnwood Park family and while we wish you every happiness in your next steps, 
do know we are here for you if you need us in the future. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Kathryn Rayfield 
Deputy Headteacher 


